- UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND

OFFICE OF THE DEAN
ScHOOL OF MEDICINE December 21, 1942

Brigadier General Fred W. Rankin
Medical Department, U. S. Army
The Office of the Surgeon General
1818 H St., h. W.

Weshington, D. C.

Dear Rankin:

It certainly was & pleasure to learn of your promotion which was so well
deserved.

I hope to see you some time scon as I em not too far distant from you.
With all goeod wishes for the Christmas and New Year Season,

Sincerely,
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Rob't. U. Fatterson
Mejor General U. S. ﬁrmgkﬁetd.



